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Dear Parents          (For classes VII & VIII) 

Greetings from DPS Nacharam!  

 

We trust that all families are safe and healthy in these Covid times. School has made earnest efforts in the 

conduct of online classes for all classes from the month of March, 2020.We appreciate the support given by 

parents in supporting their wards and ensuring the smooth conduct of the academic year. 

Please note some key details for your information: 

 Annual exams will be conducted from the 18th of February, 21 to the 3rd of March, 21. 

 School intends to be careful in the conduct of exams for all levels. Hence, keeping in mind the safety 

of students, the exams will be conducted in the online mode for students this term. 

 PTM for the declaration of results is also scheduled after the exams from the 8th to the 13th of March, 

21. Details will be informed by the class teachers. 

 The syllabus is being completed as per the almanac. It is mandatory that each child has certified in the 

following before taking the exams/ e-admit card process. 

1) Proper attendance of at least 80% 

2) Notes completion and submission neatly to the subject teacher. 

3) Clear fee dues (if any) 

 School has planned active revision from the 27th of January, 2021.Extra support classes and Enrichment 

classes are also being planned for the improved performance of students.  The time table with syllabus 

details will be shared with you shortly. We wish all students the best of luck in the exams and hope they will 

attempt in all sincerity with complete ethical honesty. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

NOTE: School reopens for the next academic year (2021-22) for upcoming class VIII (present class VII) 

and upcoming class IX (present class VIII) on the 15th of March, 2021.)Classes will continue to be online 

based on updates and guidelines issued by the Government. 

 

 

Regards 

 

Dr.Sunitha Rao                                                                                     Gowri Venkatesh                        

Principal                                                                                                   Vice-Principal 
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